
 
 
 

 

 
 
22nd November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Further to my letter earlier this week regarding the closure of Kids Club at Christmas, I am writing to 
inform you that Acorns in Harrogate, one of the providers we have approached to take over the 
wrap around care, will be holding a meeting in the school hall on Thursday 28th November between 
6:30 and 7:30pm. 
 
Acorns in Harrogate run the preschool adjacent to school and will be available to discuss any 
concerns that you may have and will hand out information packs with details of hours, fees etc.  
Spare copies will be available from the school office for those who would like to attend but are 
unavailable on the night. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Vivien Watson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


